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Fallings Park Primary School 
 

Address: Old Fallings Lane 
Low Hill 

Wolverhampton 
WV10 8BN 

 

Website: fallingspark.org.uk 
 

Phone: 01902 558375 
 

Email: fallingsparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
 

 

Learn Today for Tomorrow’s Success 

25th November 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Christmas 2024 at Fallings Park Primary School 
 
School has lots of exciting activities planned for children throughout 
December to celebrate the festive season. Please take the time to read 
through this letter to see what is taking place.   
 
Christmas Celebration Assemblies  
 
All Christmas celebration assemblies will be taking place in the Small Hall. Entrance to the hall is via 
the fire door at the rear of the hall.   
 

Tiny Trees and Nursery AM Christmas Tuesday 10th December 9:15am 

Tiny Trees and Nursery PM Christmas Tuesday 10th December 1:00pm 

RFM Christmas Wednesday 11th December 9:15am 

RSP Christmas Wednesday 11th December 10.45am 

RCD Christmas Wednesday 11th December 2.30pm 

1FT Christmas Thursday 12th December 9:15am 

1GM Christmas Thursday 12th December 10.45am 

1RO Christmas Thursday 12th December 2.30pm 

2KH Christmas Friday 13th December 9:15am 

2NS Christmas Friday 13th December 10.45am 

2CH Christmas Friday 13th December 2.30pm 

3MW Christmas Monday 16th December 9:15am 

3CT Christmas Monday 16th December 10.45am 

3JF Christmas Monday 16th December  2.30pm 

 
Christmas Dinner (Reception to Year 6) 
 
This year Christmas Dinner will be on Wednesday 18th December.  This is the only meal through the 
year that needs to be booked in advanced. Can you please order via the School Gateway by no later 
than Tuesday 10th December.  There is no cost for children who have a free school meal or universal 
free school meals (Reception to Year 2) however, you will still need to book a dinner.  There is a 
small charge of £2.40 for all other children who would like a Christmas Dinner, this will be charged 
after the event.  
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Christmas Jumper Day (Whole School) 
 
On Wednesday 18th December all children can come to school in a Christmas jumper.   
 
Christmas Parties (Whole School) 
 
Each class will have a celebration in their classroom on Wednesday 18th December.   
 
Polar Express Day – Thursday 19th December  
 
Thursday 19th December is our very first ‘Polar Express Day’. Children are invited to come into school 
dressed in their pyjamas, just like the popular Christmas film. Children will spend the afternoon with 
their class friends watching Polar Express with hot chocolate and biscuits.  Please bring in £1 per 
child for this event organised by the PTA.  
 
Christmas Cards  
 
If your child wishes to send Christmas cards to their class friends, they can write them at home and 
then bring them into school from Monday 2nd December. A list of children’s names will be sent home 
to support you with this.  
 
And finally, we will be closing school at the earlier time of 2pm on Friday 20th December. (Aces will 
take children from 2pm on this day if you require childcare, but this must be prebooked and there 
will be a charge). Please note this will mean that we will have no Tiny Trees or Nursery PM sessions 
on this day.  
 
Enjoy Christmas with your families and thank you for your ongoing support over the last term. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

S Pedley  

 
Mrs S Pedley 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


